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Department of Energy 
Field Office, Oak Ridge 

P.O. Box 2001 	. 

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831-8723 

January 21, 1993 

Honorable David Farquharson 
Mayor 
City of Hazelwood 
415 Elm Grove Lane 
Hazelwood, Missouri 63042 

Dear Mayor Farquharson: 

ST. LOUIS SITE--CONFIRMATION OF FEBRUARY 8 WORKSHOP AT DOE INFORMATION CENTER 

I am pleased to confirm the date of the workshop regarding the status and 
development of cleanup alternatives for the FUSRAP sites in your community. 
The meeting will be held on Monday, February 8, 1993, at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Conference Room at the DOE Information Center on Latty Avenue. • 

I am looking forward to meeting with you and the City Council of Hazelwood, as 
well as the Mayor and City Council of Berkeley. I plan to discuss the status 
of progress on FUSRAP, including the development of cleanup/storage 
alternatives, and welcome any questions or discussion at that time. 

Should you have additional thoughts you would like to share prior to the 
meeting, please do not hesitate to write or call me at any time. I can be 
reached at (615) 576-9634. 

David G. Adler, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 
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January 21, 1993 

Honorable William Miller 
Mayor 
City of Berkeley 
6140 North Hanley Road 
Berkeley, Missouri 63134 

Dear Mayor Miller: 

ST. LOUIS SITE--CONFIRMATION OF FEBRUARY 8 WORKSHOP AT DOE INFORMATION CENTER 

I am pleased to confirm the date of the workshop regarding the status and 
development of cleanup alternatives for the FUSRAP sites in your community. 
The meeting will be held on Monday, February 8, 1993, at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Conference Room at the DOE Information Center on Latty Avenue. 

I am looking forward to meeting with you and the City Council of Berkeley, as 
well as the Mayor and City Council of Hazelwood. 'I plan to discuss the status 
of progress on FUSRAP, including the development of cleanup/storage 
alternatives, and welcome any questions or discussion at that time. 

Should you have additional thoughts you would like to share prior to the 
meeting, please do not hesitate to write or call me at any time. I can be 
reached at (615) 576-9634. 

David G. Adler, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 
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